
South Surrey/White Rock Learning Centre Version Date:  September 27, 2021 Page 1 of 1 

SOUTH SURREY/WHITE ROCK LEARNING CENTRE 
School District #36 (Surrey) 

GENERAL TRANSPORTATION PERMISSION FORM 
2021 – 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Given the nature of our programs at South Surrey/White Rock Learning Centre, students are often required to make 
trips to local resource locations as part of their independent research or as part of an activity requirement in a course.  
Your permission, in advance, for your child to leave the school campus and participate in these activities would be 
greatly appreciated. 

These trips can take the form of independent visits or group field trips to sites for P.E., Career Education, Student 
Leadership, or curriculum related studies as examples.  P.E. trips may include the students going in a group with a staff 
sponsor to the local Church.  Students that are in our Career Program may need to be transported by a staff sponsor to 
special career events such as the Education and Career Fair or District Career Program site visits and interviews.  At 
other times a student may have an individual activity to attend whereby the Youth Care Worker, Aboriginal Worker, 
Inner City Secondary Support Worker or a teacher may provide the transportation.  There are a variety of reasons for 
trips and activities.  Generally, when a student is undertaking an independent activity, they will be expected to take care 
of their own transportation.  For some group activities, students may be walking.  For most group activities, however, 
the school will provide transportation.  A staff member may be driving students with their own vehicle or with a rented 
van or the school may have made arrangements through a licensed carrier. 

We would like your permission for your child to participate in these activities.  By signing the permission form below, it 
will indicate that we have your approval for such events to take place.  Field trips offered during the year will also have a 
specific permission form with more details about the trip sent home for your signature.  Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Janice Smith, 
Principal 

PARTICIPATION PERMISSION & GUARDIANSHIP APPOINTMENT 

 (full name of student) is hereby given permission to ride with a staff 
member to or from the South Surrey/White Rock Learning Centre effective: September 3, 2019 to June 26, 2020. 

Supervisors who are appointed guardians of the above mentioned student for the duration of a trip: 
Janice Smith, Katie Wong, Tina Bishop, Rory Brown, Gurj Gill, Jamie Huisman, Simran Bains, Victoria Laan, Susan 
Martin, Jennifer Brooks, Harmale Sangha, Lesley Williams. 

Should the need for medical treatment arise during a trip, any or all of the guardians are empowered to engage and 
authorize medical personnel. 

Signed at Surrey, BC, on  ___________________________ 
Date Signed 

 _______________________________________________  _______________________________________________  
 Signature of Parent/Legal Guardian  Signature of Student 

Student’s Name (print): ____________________________   Div: _____     Grade: _____ 
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